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DATE: September 25,2009 


TO: Ann Cole, Commission Clerk - PSC, Office of Commission Cler~-IV"\ 


FROM: Kay E. Posey, Executive Secretary to Commissioner McMurri~ 


RE: Communication Received in Docket No. 080677-EI 


Commissioner McMurrian has received and viewed the attached e-mail from Mr. Michael Penn, 
Publisher, Our Town Sarasota, in the above noted docket. It is unclear whether Mr. Penn's 
communication falls within the exception to the ex parte statute which allows an individual 
residential ratepayer representing himself without compensation to communicate with the 
Commission on any matter. Therefore, in an abundance of caution, the Commissioner has asked 
that the e-mail be placed in the record and disseminated to all parties in the docket pursuant to 
the provisions of Section 350.042, Florida Statutes. 

Thank you. 
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Kay Posey 

From: publisher@ourtownsarasota.com 

Sent: Thursday, September 17, 200910:05 AM 

To: Office of Commissioner Argenziano; Office Of Commissioner Edgar; Office of Commissioner McMurrian; Office 
of the Chairman; Office of Commissioner Skop 

Subject: FPL rate hike 

Importance: High 

Dear Florida PSC Commissioners, 


We do not endorse the proposed 30% FPL rate hike. That rate or any other that is not closely tied into the current rate of inflation 

we find horrendous. FPL should have read the writing on the wall a long time ago regarding cutting back on oil producing facilities 

and making other accommodations. 


FPL has more sunlight available to it then most states and they have dragged their feet and continue to do so. 


Respectfully. 


Michael Penn - Publisher 

www.purtownsarasota.com 
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